
Time to kick off our new web site on this 4th of July 2016

New Web Site and Club Management Software

The club has subscribed to a club management software package and data base from Wild 
Apricot which will allow for more streamlined functions such as: memberships, member profile 
information, event management, online payment with PayPal or credit cards and integration of 
these functions on a new website.  You names, email addresses, home address, etc. that were 
in our old system have been uploaded to the new system. 

As of 7-4-16 the new web site is:  goldturners.org

Once at the site you will see a sign in area in the upper  left blue area.  Sign in is required if you 
want to view the members only section and if you want to update your profile information.

To sign in:  enter your email address  and click "forgot password" (leave the password box 
blank).  In a few minutes you will get and email telling you how to establish your password.

Once signed in, one of the first things you should do is verify or update the information  in your 
profile. 

To update your profile:  click on  "view profile" in the upper left blue area.  Then click edit profile 
and update your profile information. 

Possible problems with sign in:
•
• The email address you entered is not the same as the one from our past records.  Solution, 

email your correct email address to membership chairman Jim Cochrun.
• You entered a password in the password blank.  Solution, you should eventually see a forgot 

password or reset password button.
• None of the above work:  call ( 530-582-8521) or email Ed Larson. 
•
 Enjoy the site: Look around, kick some tires and provide feedback on the forum titled: GCWT 
Rollout


